
MERRILL AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Merrill, Wisconsin  54452 
 

January 19, 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF ANTICIPATED QUORUM OF THE BOARD 
 
 
It is anticipated that a quorum of School Board members of the Merrill Area 
Public Schools will be attending an Administrative Leadership Team Meeting:  
 

● January 26, 2021​ – VFW Post 1638 (601 Johnson Street, Merrill, WI) 
from 2:00-4:30 p.m. 

 
No Board meeting will be convened and no Board action will be taken. 
 
 
 
Dr. John Sample 
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 

 


